
Good morning Huskies! These are your morning announcements for Friday, 

January 18, 2019, and today is a regular schedule.  

 

Any grads who are interested in ordering grad clothing are asked to bring their 

money to Mrs. Richard by Friday, Jan 18. There will be no other orders this year. 

(1/18) 

 

Make sure you take home all your books to study for your exams! The weather is 

looking a bit messy for Monday.  

 

So if school is cancelled on Monday, you will write your period 2 exam on Tuesday 

morning and your period 1 exam in the afternoon.  

 

Please see the Hampton High School website for the exam week schedule.  


